
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), may award nonfederal funds,
and approximately $19 million in federal funds including $9 million
CDBG Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds
and $10 million Community Development Block Grant – Disaster
Recovery (CDBG-DR15) funds to the contractors listed below,
for activities including rehabilitation, reconstruction and new
construction of single-family housing. Said activities result from an
increased need for housing repair, especially due to impacts from
Hurricane Harvey as well as other prior flooding events.

The potential contractor information is as follows:

SLSCO, Ltd., 13 Evia Main, Galveston, TX 77554
PMG Construction, Inc., 3123 Mona Lee Ln, Houston, TX 77080
The Baptiste Group, 945 Donegal Drive, Locust Grove, GA 30248
DSW Homes, LLC, 502 20th Street, Galveston, TX 77550
Houston Habitat for Humanity, 3750 N. McCarty, Houston,
TX 77029
Crown Ridge Builders, LLC, 28618 FM 2920, Waller, TX 77484
Thompson Construction Group, Inc., 100 North Main Street,
Sumter, SC 29150
Burghli Homes, 4615 North Freeway, Suite 100, Houston,
TX 77002
Mayberry Homes, Inc., 4412 Almeda Road, Houston, TX 77004
Rebuilding Together Houston, 104N. Greenwood, #100, Houston,
TX 77011
James W. Turner Construction, Ltd. (JWTC), 14215 May Jane
Lane, Tomball, TX 77377

The public has fifteen (15) days to comment on this list of
contractors. The 15-day period extends from Friday, January 5,
2018 through Saturday, January 20, 2018. For additional
information on this item, contact Kimesha Sonnier at 832.394.6251.
Written comments can be submitted by mail to Ellary Makuch,
HCDD, 601 Sawyer St., Suite 400, Houston, TX 77007 or via email
at Ellary.Makuch@houstontx.gov.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/
tenant relations, please contact Royce Sells at 832.394.6240. For
more information about HCDD and its programs, please access
HCDD's website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.


